
No. AIBSNLEA/CHQ/GM (FP)/2014        DATED:03.03.2014  
 
To 
 
The GM (FP), 
BSNL Corporate Office, 
NEW DELHI-110001 
 
Subject:  Requests for review of result in respect of promotion against 10% JAO 

LICE held in August 2013-Reg. 
 
Sir, 
 
It is understood that the management is actively considering granting of grace marks to the 
failed candidates of the JAO LICE (40% quota) held in 2012 to fill-up the vacant JAO posts. 
 
Similar type of situation is also raised after declaration of the results of JAO LICE held in 
August 2013 against the 10% quota vacancies wherein also a large number of vacancies 
are lying vacant. 
 
Therefore, to fill-up the remaining vacancies of JAO 10% quota, it is requested to kindly 
review the results of this LICE i.e. JAO (10%) held in August 2013 also and arrange to 
accord grace marks. 
 
Representation received in this regard from V. Sugitha, HR No. 198100256 is enclosed 
herewith for your kind favourable consideration regard at the earliest. 

 
Thanking you sir, 
 

Encl: As above          
Yours Sincerely 

           -sd- 
              (Prahlad Rai) 
                   General Secretary 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


